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Dear Parents and Carers,

We are celebrating sport in school by hosting our annual school house sports day. Students
have been participating in a range of field and track athletics activities over the last few
weeks during PE. The culmination of this summer of sport is to showcase these skills during
sports day, so we would like to invite you to join us to cheer on your children for a range of
track events taking place on Thursday 19" June.

All students will be given the opportunity to participate in at least two track individual events
and we hope that they will all choose to do so to earn points for their house. If your child
chooses to participate in the track events scheduled for this day, they will bring home a slip
informing you of the track event they will be doing.

Tutor group relays and Tug-of-War will proceed after the house track events. In the past this
has generated huge excitement, energy and team work from students and staff.

Should you wish to spectate, we will be opening an area of the field for spectators to watch
the action — please bring along camping chairs or a picnic rug to sit on. | am sure that you
will understand that having a number of adults on site during a working day is something that
we have to organise very carefully and | do have to ask that visitors stay in the allocated
area and do not wander about the site or mix with students. Safeguarding students is
top priority, so we will also not be able to offer use of toilets etc as the school will be in
progress. However, | am sure that the sessions will be a lot of fun — we might even throw in
the odd silly race and we would really love to see you there.

The day will run with two sessions of track events:

10:10 — 12:05 KS3 students — spectators, please arrive no more than 10 minutes
beforehand.

1:05 - 3:00 KS2 students — spectators, please arrive no more than 10 minutes beforehand.

Normal PE kit will be worn on the day and competitors should arrive in their kit. Please
ensure that your child has a refillable water bottle, sunhat and sun cream should the weather
decide to be kind to us. However, if the weather is inclement on the day, meaning that
conditions are unsafe, we will let you know as soon as possible via Synergy, our website and
our Facebook page. Our reserve day is Friday 4" July and the schedule will be as stated
above.

We thank you for your support and hope you can join us to share in the fun.

N Becd

Michelle Burrington
Headteacher

A FAMILY FOR LEARNING. A PLACE TO BELONG. A PATHWAY TO YOUR FUTURE.



